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Breeding transgenic mice? Good news!
Revision to NIH Guidelines now exempts certain

transgenic breedings

The NIH has recently revised its guidelines regarding the
breeding of two different transgenic rodent strains. The
updated OHSU policy can be viewed at:
http://www.ohsu.edu/xd/about/services/integrity/policies/p
olicy-detail.cfm?policyid=756222

The IBC office will be contacting those with existing IBC registrations covering
transgenic crossings to terminate the registration, if appropriate.

The elACUC is in the process of being updated to revise the question on
transgenic breeding per the revised policy.

Questions? Contact ibc@ohsu.edu or 503-494-7887, option 1
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